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Newsletter – July 2013
Welcome to another edition of the Middle Way Newsletter! 

Summer is here – and relax.
Summer is the most yang part of the year and easy way to find out why is to step outdoors and feel the heat. Everything needs its opposite so with heat we need to cool down and maybe find some shade or sip cold drinks. Yang is only good when it doesn’t go into excess. So make sure you find the balance, not just with the seasons, but with your practice and your very life. Always ask yourself if you are abiding to the middleway, the balance between extremes.

Dr Chi Chiang-tao once said in a little known article he wrote that: “We can understand why the form is called Tai Chi because its movements are in the circular pattern of the Tai Chi diagram – 
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They are expressed with curves emphasizing the principles of Yin and, Yang, insubstantial and substantial, opening and closing, dynamic and static states”. Our Tai Chi must naturally come from the middle of all things, as should every moment of our lives.
Summer Holiday dates 
Bedminster finishes 18 July then starts back: The week starting 02/09/13
Brislington last class 22nd July.

Yate last class is 23rd July. 

Yate class start back- 06 Sept 13
Autumn Term announcement

For the Monday class (6:30 – 8:00pm) in Bedminster once the Sword form is complete we will consider starting a Long Form Class for all students.
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Dr Chi performing Squatting Single Whip

Enjoy the summer break and find time to practice, relax and find relaxation within your practice.
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